
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Third Sunday of Easter, April 14, 2024 

*To the person reading announcements at 11:00 am: Please wait until the children are 

settled with the musical instruments before reading the announcements.  

 

1. It is that time of year again, when we are seeking new people to join the Parish 

Pastoral Council. Some of the current positions are coming to the end of their term, 

and are in need of filling. We are looking for new volunteers who are willing to let 

their name stand. Today is your last day to submit nominations. Forms are available 

at the back of the church. If an election needs to be held, it will be on Sunday, April 

28th. Results will be announced at the Notre Dame Parish AGM on Sunday, May 5th. 

 

2. If you missed the chance to take the Called and Gifted Introductory Workshop 

earlier this spring, you have another chance. In this 5-session workshop, you will 

learn the Church’s ancient teaching on charisms, the steps for discerning your God-

given charisms and how discerning your charisms can change your life and that of 

your parish and community. If you wish to take the 5 sessions in a weekend, you 

have that option on May 3 & 4. Please see the dates and times in this week’s 

bulletin, as well as how to purchase the resource book.  

 

3. Begin making plans now for your youth grade 7 and up, to attend the Diocesan 

Face2Face Youth Rally in Prince Albert on May 4th. This is an all-day event, from 

9:30 am to 7 pm. You can register online, or get help by calling the parish office. 

Please refer to the poster in the entrance and in the bulletin.  

 

4. Sr. Rita's guitar group and invited guests are putting on "An evening to honour 

Charley Pride" at St. André basement on May 3rd, 2024 at 7 pm.  It is a fundraiser 

for the Food Bank and Catholic Family Services.  Space is limited but if you are 

interested in attending and want to contact us, please see the poster in the entrance 

to the Church. 

 

 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only:  

 

1. After Mass this morning, please stop and see Hélène Blais to purchase your raffle 

tickets for the Spring Tea being held at the Villa Pascal on April 24th. Proceeds go 

to the recreation department.  

 

2. Please join us downstairs for coffee and donuts and fellowship after Mass this 

morning.  


